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Topic: Emergency stop with white arrows & various emergency stops 

1.30.253 

 

Dear customer, 

the following products of our product range will be discontinued with immediate effect. If you have an 

existing requirement for these products, please order by 31th August 2024. 

Affected articles and possible replacement products can be found in the attached overview. 

Please note that RAFI can no longer guarantee availability. If you have any questions or requests, 

don’t hesitate to contact your known RAFI contact. 

Please also forward this important information to other responsible departments in your 

company. 

We thank you for the trust you have placed in us and our products and look forward 

to working with you in the future. 

 

Best regards 

Productmanagement 


